Republic of the Philippines
ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL

BACGONG PILIPINAS

SECRETARIAT
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

19 September 2024

MS. MARIVIC T. VILLAVERDE
Authorized Representative
FIRST DATACORP

3F BDO Towers Paseo,

8741 Paseo de Roxas, Makati City
marivicv@first-datacorp.com

Dear Ms. Villaverde:

Subject : Notice to Proceed (NTP)

In view of the approval and signing of the Contract (for the
Procurement of the One (1) Lot Windows Server Operating System Upgrade)
on __ September 2024, we hereby notify you that completion of the delivery
and implementation is required within ninety (90) calendar days after
receipt of this notice based on said Contract and the Bidding Documents.

Thank you for your kind attention.

-

Very truly yours,

/£

MATTHEW M. DAVID
Executive Director

Conforme:
FIRST DATACORP
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Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative
Date:_ Sept. 20, 2024
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